
RAYS PUTTS 

 
 

Last week’s speaker was Tony Burke, the member for 

Watson and Minister for sustainability, environment, 

water, population and communities. The seat of 

Watson encompasses three quarters of the Strathfield 

Municipality and Tony has been the federal member 

since 2004.  

 

Tony is an old boy of St Patricks College and he has 

also visited our club about 22 years ago when we used 

to meet at the Bowling Club.  

 

Thanks for a most enjoyable and informative talk. 

 

 Kellie Krane informed the club that the scheduled ACU 

BBQ will not go ahead as the Associate Vice-Chancellor 

would like to utilise the campus canteen for their open 

day. Kellie apologised for the inconvenience to the club 

and hopes to work with us in the future. 

 

 

 

President Ray 


